
 
Community COVID Conversations 

 
Thursday, April 30th, from 12:00 to 1:00pm, CEI and Idaho Falls Community Hospital will 
host a conversation on COVID-19 and its impact on the local community on YouTube Live. 
Local medical experts will share practical tips on how to protect yourself, debunk misconceptions 
and direct you to important local resources. Everyone in our community is invited to join via 
https://youtu.be/-Y18WZnjdrU. Questions can be submitted to questions@cei.edu in 
advance or by logging into YouTube and using the chat feature during the event. 
 

Press Release 

 

Community Invited to Join Virtual Discussion on COVID-19 
Medical Experts will Answer Community Members’ Questions & Discuss Local Impacts of Virus  

 
IDAHO FALLS, ID – College of Eastern Idaho and Idaho Falls Community Hospital are teaming up to 
host a live, virtual discussion on the coronavirus pandemic and its impact on the local community. 
College of Eastern Idaho President, Rick Aman, will moderate a discussion with Dr. Scott Walker, 
Chief of Internal Medicine at Idaho Falls Community Hospital, and Dr. Troy Brumfield, Chief Medical 
Officer at Mountain View Hospital. The virtual event will take place on Thursday, April 30 from 
noon to 1 p.m. on YouTube Live.  
 
“We know many people still have questions about the coronavirus,” said Aman. “It is important 
people get the answers they need because, unfortunately, it appears we will be dealing with some 
form of the virus for the foreseeable future.”  
 
During the first 30 minutes of the event, Dr. Brumfield and Dr. Walker will discuss how the virus 
has spread in the community, the severity of cases locally, what Idahoans should do to protect 
themselves and their families and what people can expect to see in the coming months. Both 
doctors will then answer questions from the community.  
 
“The coronavirus pandemic will impact each community differently,” said Dr. Brumfield. “While 
there is so much information out there on the virus, it is important residents have the facts about 
what we are seeing in Idaho Falls. I hope community members will join us in this discussion and get 
the information they need to feel more confident in how they should move forward.”   
 
Anyone can join the discussion on YouTube Live on Thursday at noon by following this link, 
https://youtu.be/-Y18WZnjdrU. Questions can be submitted through the comment section on 
YouTube or by emailing questions@cei.edu. Community members are encouraged to email their 
questions ahead of the event.  
 
The event will be recorded. So, community members who cannot watch on Thursday will be able to 
watch the event at their own convenience.     
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